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2020 Seniors: We are very proud of each and every one of you. While we 
cannot be together to celebrate all of your accomplishments, please know 
that all of the elementary teachers and staff are cheering you on! We know 
that each of you will go on to do great things because you are Chittenango 
Bears and always will be! Congratulations! 

Principal’s Message: As our school year comes to a close in a very unusual 
way, let’s remember to celebrate all of the wonderful memories we have had 
too! Remember those times Mr. Carulli rode the scooter down the hallway? Or 
the time Mrs. Stanek dressed up like a gingerbread cookie? Those memories 
will always be a part of us. While the year didn’t end the way we would have 
hoped, we sure are appreciative of the time we did spend together.  
Congratulations to our 4th graders moving up to the Middle School. We will 
miss you all. Have a wonderful summer!
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Breakfast/Lunch Pick-up: From 9:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m. on Mondays and 
Wednesdays, you can pick up food at any Chittenango school building for 
children 18 years of age and younger. Delivery service is also up and running. 
This is a drop off at your doorstep service. If you are in need of delivery  
service and are not signed up for it already, please call Scott Mahardy- 
315-687-2846. 

Technology: If you experience any issues with your school device or still 
need a device, please e-mail Paul Leonardi, Director of Technology at 
pleonardi@chittenangoschools.org. 

COVID-19 District Updates: Please use this link for district updates about 
COVID-19 
https://sites.google.com/chittenangoschools.org/covid-19/home?authuser=2 

Buildings/Offices: In an effort to protect everyone, our buildings remain 
closed, which includes our main offices. Please let teachers know if there is 
something specific you need. Secretaries are able to retrieve phone  
messages as well. You can also e-mail any staff member.  
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